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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a really warm week but the children have 

continued to work hard and show the adults in school 

the brilliant progress they are making across all subject 

areas.  

You will be pleased to know that Mr 

Shaw and Mr Patten are working 

together on plans for Sports Day later 

in the term which we will be able to 

give you more information about 

shortly.  

Thank you to everyone who bought books at our 

recent Book Fair in total we raised £200 to spend on 

books for children in the school. Thank you for your 

support.  

Have a great weekend.  

Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Monday 27th June  

Year 5 Curriculum Day John Spendluffe 

Tuesday 28th June 

Whole School Photo 

Wednesday 29th June  

Year 5 Curriculum Day Skegness Academy 

Wednesday 6th July —Friday 8th July  

Y5/6 London Trip 

Wednesday 13th July  

Sports Day (more 

details to follow) 

Friday 22nd July  

End of Term 6 

Whole School Photo 

We have been waiting to have a whole school 

photo for a few years this will take place on 

Tuesday please can all children have their school 

jumpers with them.  

Water bottles and Sun Hats 

As the weather gets warmer here are a few 

reminders: 

• Please send your child with a water 

bottle every day.  

• Sun cream/protection should be 

applied before school - staff are unable to apply 

sun cream.  

• Children can bring in a hat to wear at play times 

to help protect them from the sun. 

• Please make sure PE kit is in school everyday. 

Attendance  

The best way for the 

children to learn all they 

need to and be prepared 

for the future is for them to attend school regularly. It 

really is very important.  

Please only keep your child at home if they really are 

too unwell for school.  

We would like to remind you that the school is not able 

to authorise any term time holidays it is vitally 

important that the children are in school every day.  

This follows the new attendance regulations issued by 

the Government and Lincolnshire County Council, 

which were enforced from 1st September 2013. The 

minimum expected attendance is 96%.  

Thank you for your support and understanding.  



 Chapel Champions: 24th June  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Safety 

Reception  Austin: reading multi-syllabic words independently 

in phonics. 

Reggie: noticing that something was unsafe outside, so he 

used cones to shut off the area. 

Year 1 Albie: working independently when identifying    

dangers on the beach. 

Lottie: communicating to the class how to keep ourselves 

safe around water.  

Year 2 Bronwyn: her careful observations and                  

understanding of how to stay safe around water. 

Emilie: remembering and recalling the steps of the Water 

Safety Code. 

Year 3 Buddy: his contributions to class in all areas of the 

curriculum.  

Lucy: always thinking carefully about being as safe as    

possible in the classroom and around school.  

Year 4 Tommy: his enthusiasm towards activities during 

our RE day with Sunita.  

Charley: positive sports activities at play times and lunch 

times.  

Year 5 Jake: his insightful contributions during drowning 

prevention discussions. 

Gabriel: his ability to spot hazards near water. 

Year 6 Christopher: thoughtful exploration of the 1980s.  Jake: safe choices inside and outside of school.  

Hot Meals 

Children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 continue to 

receive Universal Infant Free 

School Meals please 

complete menu choice for 

your child. Menus are sent out each Tuesday to be 

returned by Friday. If your child is in Reception, Year 

1 or Year 2 and you do not choose a hot meal for 

your child or indicate a packed lunch will be 

provided; their selection will default to the first main 

meal.  

Safeguarding 

We take the behaviour 

and safety of all of our 

children very seriously. 

Mrs Sherilyn Pruhs-

Borrell is our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead and 

Mr Graham Almond is the Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead and it is these members of staff 

you should contact in the first instance with any 

safeguarding concerns.  

Drowning Prevention Week 

This week is Drowning Prevention week. Our assembly on Monday focused on how 

to stay safe and the Water Safety Code. 

In their classes this week the children have taken part in a Drowning Prevention 

lesson and thought carefully about how to keep themselves safe. Linking perfectly 

to our whole school value of ’Safety’. 

Why not ask your child this weekend what instruction each of the beach flags below give us?  

 


